
Is your child due to start school 
in September 2021? 

 
Stebbing Primary would love to welcome you. This year we are having to run things a little 

differently. 

We are offering individual family tours with either Miss Mawson (Headteacher) or Miss 
Summers (Class teacher) on the following afternoons after school. These will last 20 minutes. 

Please telephone the school office to check availability and book a slot.  

Thursday 12 ​th​ November 3.10pm-5pm 

Monday 23 ​rd ​November 3.10pm-5pm 

Tuesday 8th December 3.10pm-5pm 

Monday 11th January 3.10pm-5pm 

We will be publishing a video on our website ​ ​admissions​ ​page with details  

The day in the life of a Wren​ ​ (the reception class).  

This will be ready to view from Friday 6th November.  

Finally, Miss Mawson will be hosting a virtual meeting to share information about the school. If 
you would like to attend this you can do so by following the Google MEET link below: 

Wednesday 2nd December at 1pm 

https://meet.google.com/iwc-ibpm-qec 
Should you be unable to make these dates please telephone the school office and we will do our 

best to accommodate you. We look forward to meeting you. 

Miss Mawson - Headteacher         01371 856260          ​admin@stebbing.essex.sch.uk 
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